
 

 

       

 
 

Declaration by Ferrari electronic AG on the EC Directive 
2011/65/EC (RoHS 2) of January 3rd, 2013 and its implementation 
into national law through the Elektro- und Elektronikgeräte-Stoff-
Verordnung in the version of April 19th, 2013 

 
With the adoption of the EC Directives 2002/95/EC and 2011/65/EC, the European Union has 
restricted the use of certain dangerous substances in electrical and electronic equipment throughout 
Europe. This regulation was introduced in Germany by the “Law on the placing on the market, taking 
back and environmentally friendly disposal of electrical and electronic equipment” (ElektroG), which 
came into force on March 16th, 2005, and on April 19th, 2013 by the Elektro- und Elektronikgeräte-
Stoff-Verordnung (Electrical and Electronic Equipment Substance -Regulation). This directive is 
collectively called RoHS II (Restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances). 
 
 
RoHS imposes restrictions on the use of certain hazardous substances (heavy metals such as lead, 
cadmium, mercury, polybrominated biphenyls (PBB), polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) and 
chromium VI compounds) for devices that were brought into circulation for the first time on or after 
July 1st, 2006. The aim is to avoid environmental and health impacts from the outset and to prevent 
disposal problems from arising in the first place. 
 
 
Since July 22nd, 2019, four additional substance groups (the plasticizers DEHP, BBP, DBP and 
DINP) have been restricted with maximum concentrations by EC Directive 2025/863. 
 
 
Ferrari electronic welcomes these regulations in the spirit of future-oriented and sustainable 
industrial production. We confirm that our products comply with the RoHS II specifications. 
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